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On Friday 15 May we held a special tea party in our garden for our staff team at Woodstock Residential Care Home, to thank

them for their continued hard work.

The delicious afternoon tea included sandwiches, savoury bites, cakes and scones and was freshly made by Stacey's afternoon Teas,

Folkestone in Kent. It was enjoyed by our team in the sunshine together.

Manager Nicola commented;

"We here at Woodstock would like to thank wholeheartedly Martin Barrett and Glenda Osmotherly, our great leaders for their
continuous thoughts and generosity in treating all their staff, supporting all their staff and genuinely caring. Nellsar is the best
company to work for, by far and it is so wonderful to know that our leaders acknowledge all the staff efforts and hard work
during this crisis we are facing. So 'Thank you so very much' Martin and Glenda, you simply are the best! With much love and

fondness from Woodstock's entire staff team."
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